
ORLANDO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT
V-777, North Terminal Moving Sidewalk Removal

All moving sidewalks on Level 3 of the North Terminal at Orlando 
       International Airport were removed to improve access between 
the retail shops and the food court.  Additionally, the Customer 
Service Initiative identified the need for increased seating near the 
tenant retail shops located in this area, as well as in the center of 
Landside area adjacent to the food court.  

The North Terminal Moving Sidewalk Removal project removed four 
(4) sets of moving sidewalks, infilled the removed slab with tile or 
terrazzo to match existing floor finishes, and incorporated power and 
data to support mobile retail units and new GOAA supplied seating.

CONSTRUCTION COST: $903,000
COMPLETION DATE: May 2016

SERVICES PROVIDED BY GCI

• Owner’s Authorized
   Representative (OAR)

• Project Management (PM)

• Construction Inspection

MAIN PROJECT ELEMENTS

• Customer Service Initiative 
   project

• Additional seating for Main
  Terminal 

• Floor finishes 

• Power and data outlets to
  support both new seating and
  mobile retail units


